17th November 1978

The Editor The Times Newspaper London WCl

Dear Sir,

Following Barry Fantoni's article "Teach Yourself Catalan" in The Times of November 16th, your readers might be interested to know of the existence of The Anglo-Catalan Society which was constituted in 1954. The chief aim of the Society is to promote cultural relations between the British Isles, Catalonia and the other Catalan-speaking areas, and membership is open to all persons genuinely interested. Further information can be obtained from me at the above address.

Yours faithfully,

Dr. Alan Yates Hon. Secretary The Anglo-Catalan Society